
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 August 2, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

In line with the AUB Calendar, St. Mary Assumption Day, Tuesday, August 15, 

2023,  will be observed as a holiday, and no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, 

etc.) will be held. Final exams scheduled for August 15 will be rescheduled.  

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on August 15, 2023.  

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/calendar2022-2023.pdf

